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Dear Parents and Pupils,  
 
We have made it to the last week of Term 3, looking back, this term has flashed by in the blink of an eye.   
 
It has been a busy term with some fun events to look back on such as Civvies and Pancake Day and our 

thoroughly enjoyed Soccer and Hot Dog Day.  
 
The Wendon Ball was a spectacular evening which the Grade 11’s and 12’s pupils enjoyed, so much so, the 

Grade 12’s would like a repeat before their year ends on the 28th of October 2022.  Dream on Grade 12!!  I can 

only say that you blew me away with your enthusiastic approach and enjoyment of your evening. 

 

  
Friday, 14th October 2022 – 18h00 onwards 

 
We have decided to hold our Art Evening on Friday, 14th of October in remembrance of Mrs Mc Pherson 

 
This is going to be a wonderful opportunity for you to view your children’s  

art and practical items on display in the Hall & Workshop 
Bring your own picnic basket, fires will be available if you would like to braai and  

Mr John Didlick will be entertaining us for the evening 
 

This is a compulsory evening for our Wendon Academy pupils. 
 

We will send home separate reminders of how many tickets you booked 

 
 

School Photographs 
 
Please note, the School Photographs were sent home last week, Thursday, the 15th of September. 
 
We hope that you have all received them and that you are pleased with them. 
 
Please check them and should there be any errors with your orders, please notify us as soon as possible. 

 

 

September 
 

Wed, 28th 
Return 2023 enrolment replies 

Letter sent home on Monday, 26th 

September 

Thurs, 29th  Term 3 Break Up Day School closes as normal 

 

October 
 

Tues, 11th Term 4 Commences  

 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

PTO 

 

We may not be able to prepare the 

future for our children,  

but we can at least prepare our 

children for the future. 

 

President Franklin D. Roosevelt 
 



 


